
Community Service 

Wednesday, November 20th - 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

Jeffersontown Fire #2 (formerly McMahan Fire Station) 

4318 Taylorsville Road - Louisville, KY 40220 

 

This month we will meet on the third Wednesday  

because of Thanksgiving week. 
 

Project Linus Quilts 

 

In November, we will start working on our Project Linus quilts. These 

quilts go to children in need, to comfort them during their 
experience. Some of them are dealing with a medical issue and some of 

them are experiencing an emotional issue. They are given to children from 
birth to 18 years old. The quilt can be any design. It must be made of new 

material that is free from any smells. There is no particular size 
requirement. We determine the size according to the age of the child who 

would be receiving the quilt. If it is for a baby or young child, we usually 
make them about 40” x 50”. If it is for a teenager, we usually make them 

about 50” x 65”. You can use your own judgment on the size. We want 
them to be big enough so that the child can comfortable cover up with it.  

 

I do have patterns, ideas and material that you are welcome to use. Just 
let me know if you need anything. 

 

We no longer have access to the kitchen, so if you are coming, please 
bring a lunch and drink for yourself. 
  

If you wish to sew on Community Service items at home, contact me and 
we can make arrangements. If you turn in any items on your own, that we 

are making for Community Service, please let me know so I can include 
them in my count. Even though our group concentrates on specific 

projects at the meetings, you may work on any project any time during 
the year.  
 

  
Thanks for all that you do for our community. You truly make a difference. 
 

Click here to RSVP 

 

Patrice Hayes 

community@asglouisville.org 

NG Leader 
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